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Paignton Zoo Reminder! 

Please can parents/carers of 
students in Year 8 return the 
online permissions and 
payment for the Paignton Zoo 
trip asap. All students will be 
participating in a workshop on 
sustainability, where they will 
be offered the opportunity to 
try food grade insects! You 
must return the paper consent 
form attached to the zoo letter 
to be able to participate in this part of the workshop. If you 
are unable to print at home paper copies can be requested 
from the front office or your child’s Science teacher.    

Message from Mrs Matthews                                                                                 Friday 29th September 2023 

Sadly we have had to inform staff and students today that, following being reported missing on Wednesday, one 
of our former students has tragically died.  As you can imagine, we are supporting the family, and all our 
thoughts are with them at this difficult time.  We have signposted support to all our students via ClassCharts and 
on email. We have also included sources of support for students and emailed these to parents and carers. We 
will be opening a book of condolence for those students who wish to pass on their thoughts to the family, and 
this will be available in the Hub for the next 2 weeks, after which we will pass this to the family.  

Thank you for your support at this difficult time.  Take care, Mrs Matthews 

Year 7 Residential 

We had a wonderful few days 
away 
for the 
Year 
7!!! 
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DIARY DATES 

2nd-4th October 

Open Morning  

4th October 

Year 11 Curriculum  
Evening 6-8pm 

11th October 

Year 8 Paignton Zoo Trip 
19th October  

Year 11 Parent’s Evening  

20th October 

Inset Day 

23-27th October 

Half Term 

30th October 

Inset Day 

 

Year 11 PPE Exams 

A reminder that the Year 
11 PPE exams will be 

taking place on Monday 
23rd November - 1st 

December 2023. 

We will be holding a 
launch assembly for 

students on Friday 6th 
October. 

Open Mornings Our Open Mornings 
continue next week for next year’s 
intake. We have space on Tuesday 
and Wednesday if you’d still like to 

book! 

 

School Photos 

Order forms for the recent 

school photos will be 

given out to students this 

Friday! Please keep an 

eye out and let us know if 

you don’t receive one. 

  Brooke to Captain England Team 

We’re so proud of our ex-student 
Brooke Aspin, who has been named 
Team Captain of the Women’s Eng-
land U19s  for the season. Well done 

Brooke! 

 


